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Meeting Notification 
Massachusetts Gaming Commission to Hold Open Public Meeting  

Topics include Open Meeting Law, Daily Fantasy Sports and  

Voluntary Self-Exclusion Regulations 
 

WHO: Members of the Massachusetts Gaming Commission including   Chairman 

Steve Crosby, Commissioner Gayle Cameron, Commissioner Lloyd 

Macdonald, Commissioner Bruce Stebbins and Commissioner Enrique 

Zuniga 
 

WHAT: The Massachusetts Gaming Commission (MGC) will hold its 174
th
 open public 

meeting on January, 7
th
. The Commission will have a discussion about recent 

correspondence received from the Office of the Attorney General regarding the 

Open Meeting Law. In addition, Chairman Crosby will provide a status update on 

the progress of the Daily Fantasy Sports white paper.   

  

MGC’s Research and Responsible Gaming Director Mark Vander Linden, in 

collaboration with legal staff, will lead a discussion about potential amendments 

to voluntary self-exclusion regulations.  

 

The Commission is also expected to vote on key employee gaming license 

awards and the Plainridge Park Racecourse Capital Improvement Fund 

reimbursement request.  

 

 For a complete list of agenda items, please visit the Meeting Notifications and 

Agenda page at MassGaming.com. A LIVE STREAM will be available on the 

MassGaming homepage. In addition, community members are invited to follow 

along with live meeting updates by connecting with the Commission on Twitter, 

@MassGamingComm. 

 

WHERE: Massachusetts Gaming Commission 

101 Federal Street, 12
th
 Floor, Boston, MA 

 

WHEN: THURSDAY, January 7, 2016 at 10:30 a.m. 
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